
Emailed: PC’s, PA, CEO, & Agenda Recipients 
Posted on Website 
 

8850 SW State Hwy 3, Bremerton, WA 98312 | 360.674.2381 | www.portofbremerton.org 
 
 

 
MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that due to holding a Port Leadership Retreat June 10-11, 2024, 
the Board of Commissioners of the Port of Bremerton has CANCELLED the regular 
Commission Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, June 11, 2024, 10:00 a.m. The next 
scheduled Commission Meeting will be held Tuesday, June 25, 2024, 10:00 a.m. in the 
Bill Mahan Conference Room in the Bremerton National Airport Terminal Building, 8850 
SW State Hwy 3, Bremerton WA and via Zoom. 
 
Date notice submitted: May 31, 2024 

Submitted on behalf of the Port of Bremerton Board of Commissioners by: 
Ginger McKenzie Waye 
Executive Assistant – Clerk of the Board  
Port of Bremerton 
360.813.0812 
gingerw@portofbremerton.org 

 


